
 

AGENDA ITEM #8A 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

April 26, 2021 

 

 

To:  Board of Fire Commissioners 

Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 

 

Fm: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief  

 

Re: Chief’s Monthly Report for May2021  

 

 

 

I have ordered a close to open burning for the spring season.  The storm forecasted for the 

weekend of April 25th did not produce significant enough moisture to keep fuels wet for another 

week of burning.  The District will host another green waste collection event in June and will 

resume multiple collection points in the fall.  

 

 

Demand for District Point of Dispensing (PODs) has dropped off.  We will continue 2nd vaccine 

dispensing until June, ensuring that all recipients who received their first dose will receive their 

second dose.  PODs will consolidate within the region after June 1st. 

 

 

Wildfire season preparations are underway. TMFR hosted a pre-season coordination meeting with 

local cooperators on April 27 to discuss a wide variety of topics, including mutual aid, aviation 

resources, resources ordering process, and incident management teams.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


